
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
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January 31, 2024 

 

To: Pastors, Elders, Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Leaders 

 

Re: Consultation – EJC Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Department 

 

Greetings! 

 

We use this medium to say thanks to all who attended our recently held Sabbath School 

and Personal Ministries Consultation session held on January 13, 2024.  The meeting 

was a great success, and for this, we give God thanks.  

 

While we praise God that many of our Sabbath Schools are doing very well, we are also 

aware that some are struggling. This may be the result of a number of factors. However, we 

believe that coming together more frequently for prayer, the sharing of ideas, and to give 

and receive moral support is one of the best ways to resolve this problem.  

 

Consequently, we are proposing that we meet more frequently for consultation. 

 

Presently, we are recommending that we meet at the beginning and ending of each quarter 

whenever it is possible. These meetings will not be long and will be conducted online to 

allow for the greatest possible participation. 

 

The first of these meetings will be February 18, 2024, at 9:00-10:30 am. Please make every 

effort to be present so that we can build together as we go for more in 2024. 

 

 

Thanks so very much. 

 
 
 
 
Anthony Baugh, Pastor 

Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Director  

Assistant to the President in Evangelism. 
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